School of Instruction

## Chief of Staff – Extension & Revitalization

You will find the first Bulletin and Reporting form in the packets that were given to the District Presidents to distribute.

## **ARE YOU A HEALTHY AUXILIARY**

There is a Heathy Auxiliary Checklist in your packet. This is what National requires from each Auxiliary. I believe each one of these are mentioned on the report form.

If the items on this checklist are not competed by the National deadlines then you are not considered to be a "HEALTHY AUXILIARY". Auxiliaries that do not comply with the National requirements could. I BEE lieve President Beth may have some earlier dates for her BUMBLEBEE awards.

Officers if you are a continuous member MAKE SURE your membership is renewed BEFORE the end of December. If your membership is not paid you will no longer be a member in good standing and will be removed from your office.

Presidents read your podium manual. There is a lot of information that can help you.

The RESOURCES page on the National Website is down. Hopefully will be back up sometime in September. There is a lot of helpful information on this website.

Remember the purpose of the VFW Auxiliary is to help and assist our Veterans. If we do not do this, then we are not doing our job as an Auxiliary and not in compliance with the National organization.

We are here for any Auxiliary that is in need of assistance. Just let us know.

We are here for our VETERANS because we BEE lieve in our VETERANS.



Roxanne Ohar